
MINUTES	
VINTAGE	CORVETTES	OF	SOUTHERN	CALIFORNIA	
February	3,	2024.		9:00am				Ray	Scher	Private	Collection	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
President	Kurt	Statts	open	the	meeting.		Kurt	thanked	Ray	Scher	on	behalf	of	the	
club.		Ray	gave	an	update	to	our	members	about	his	new	cars	and	then	took	a	Q	&	A.	
Guests	present	were	John	Krause,	friend	of	Evan	Williams	and	Kurt	Statts.		New	
member	Tom	Ordway	was	presented	with	his	new	members	packet.	
OLD	BUSINESS	
	
Kurt	called	for	a	motion	to	approve	the	January	minutes	as	read.	(Read	via	members	
email)		Motion	to	approve	passed.	
	
NEW	BUSINESS	
Membership	dues	are	due	in	February.	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
AROUND	THE	BOARD	
	

• President,	Kurt	Statts:	Feb	birthdays	were	announced.		Kurt	reported	that	the				
board	of	directors	met	in	January	for	their	first	of	4	meeting.	

• Vice	President,	Spencer	Hoglund:				
• Secretary,	Sheri	Dixon:		Mike	Dixon	took	minutes	for	Sheri.	
• Treasurer,	Loretta	L’Oddo:		Kurt	announced	that	the	club	was	solvent.	
• Membership,	Jerry	Miller:		Membership	forms	are	available	with	a	tear	off.		

Mail	checks	to	Loretta,	our	treasurer.	
• Product	Director,	Nanci	Braunschweiger:		
• Event	Director,	David	Cervelli:		Discussed	options	for	March	2024	event.		

Poker	Run	or	visit	Joel	McCrea	Ranch.		Post	meeting,	McCrea	Ranch	was	
chosen.		April’s	event	will	be	a	Road	Rally.	

• Webmaster/feature	articles,	Paul	Pollock:		
• Museum	Ambassador,	Clyde	Shaffer:		
• Historian,	Vicki	Ryia:	
• Newsletter,	Brian	Boals:			
• Sergeant	at	Arms,	Bob	Stanton,		

	
ANNOUNCEMENTS	
None	
	
_________________________________________________________________________________________________	
MEETING	ADJOURNED				
	
_________________________________________________________________________________________	
	
Submitted	By:					Sheri	Dixon				VCSC	Secretary	



	


